
June 10, 2023

The annual meeting of the Asociación de Regularización de Vecinos de la Cholla (Cholla Bay Homeowners 
Association) was held at the  Cholla Bay Community Center on Saturday, June 10, 2023.   The main agenda 
included approving a budget and dues for the 6 months from July 1 through December 31, 2023.  Beginning 
January 1, 2024, we will be on a calendar year.  We appreciate those members who attended in person, by 
electronic ballot and through Zoom.  The membership overwhelmly approved the budget, the dues and the 
admission of new members.

Budget/Dues:  46 YES   4 NO

Admission of new members:   48   YES   4 NO

We also appreciate Sue Sledge and Harry & Sandy Luker who helped with the ballot distribution.  Sandy 
Luker counted the votes and Board member Pat Champion verified the results.  The 6 months dues will be 
payable on July 1, 2023.  Information on paying the dues will be distributed in the next few days.

It is so rewarding to see a spirit of friendship and cooperation return to our meetings.  The President and 
Board members appreciate the well thought-out of comments and suggestions from our members.  Minutes 
from the meeting will be distributed with the request for dues on July 1, 2023.

Cordially,

Pat Sledge, President

Asociación de Vecinos de la Cholla AC


